
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 8:00 AM 
To: 'Karl Beaster' 
Subject: RE: 18.03.01_MP 85_2017 Annual Report.pdf 
 
HI Karl, I just finished reviewing the annual report and am in agreement with your recommendation for 
closure after the spring sampling round.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  Thanks, 
Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Karl Beaster [mailto:Karl.Beaster@enbridge.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 2:42 PM 
To: DNR RR NER <DNRRRNER@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: 18.03.01_MP 85_2017 Annual Report.pdf 
 
Hello – I just uploaded the following report to the WDNR ftp site: 
 
18.03.01_MP 85_2017 Annual Report.pdf 
 
No fee was submitted. 
 
A hard copy has been previously submitted. 
 
Regards, 
Karl 
 
Karl F. Beaster, PG 

Sr. Environment Advisor, LP US Environment Operations 
— 
 

ENBRIDGE 

TEL: 218-464-5623 | CELL: 715-718-1040  
26 East Superior St, Suite 309, Duluth, MN 55802 

enbridge.com 

Integrity. Safety. Respect. 

 

 
 

 
 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * IMPORTANT NOTICE* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
Unless otherwise indicated or obvious from the nature of the transmittal, the information contained in this 
email message is CONFIDENTIAL information intended for the use of the individual or entity named 
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herein. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to 
deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
immediately notify the sender using the above contact information or by return email and delete this 
message and any copies from your computer system. Thank you. 


